August 27, 2012


Dear Parents/Guardians:
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and say how thrilled I am to be teaching at Cranston High School West this year.  As a proud graduate of West, I am excited about returning to my alma mater and giving back to the community that has given me so much. 
As teacher and student expectations continue to change, I believe that it is more important than ever to become increasingly proactive in encouraging my students to be the active learners that I want them to be by completing all their homework assignments and studying on a daily basis.  To that end, I want all parents to know that the homework for each week of school is available to both students and parents online via my website: www.mswier.weebly.com.  The website will be updated throughout the year, so please check back often.
By logging into my website, you will be able to find my class calendars - including what is ahead for the week and homework and assessments.  You will also find helpful links, and easy-to-use forms available for contacting me or submitting an assignment.
To begin the school year, I am requiring students to visit my website in order to familiarize themselves with what is available.  I encourage you to do the same.  If possible, I would also ask you to write your e-mail address on the line provided below.  In this way, I will be able to contact you throughout the year to keep you in the loop with what is going on in Italian class.  In addition, I ask you to also provide the phone number most convenient to you at which you can be reached.
By affixing your signature here below as acknowledgement of this letter and providing me with the most direct parental email address and phone number, you will give me the tools to communicate with you as parents and keep you updated this entire academic year.  
Thank you for your support in my endeavor to improve student accountability and communication with parents.  It is my belief that, with these tools, student learning will also improve.  I look forward to speaking with and meeting you, and please feel free to contact me at any time.
Sincerely,

Kathryn Wier

Parent/guardian e-mail: _________________________________________________________________
Parent/guardian phone number: __________________________________________________________
Parent/guardian (please print name): __________________________________________________________________
Parent/guardian (signature): _________________________________________________________________________
